
 

 

 
Tuesday, 25th February 2025 
  

Spelling Bee House Competition   
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What is happening? 

As part of our work to promote high standards of spelling throughout the school, we will be 
holding our annual Spelling Bee competition this half term. This is a motivating and fun way 
to celebrate the achievements of all the children as well as learn key spellings that the 
children will need now and throughout their lives. 

How will the competition work? 

· Semi-final rounds: These will be held in class starting on Monday 3 March. On that day, 
children will complete a spelling test and earn points for their house. The highest scoring 
child from each house will then be invited to compete in the final and represent their house 
team. 

· Final: Each year group will put forward their top scorer from each house to take part in the 
grand finale. We believe that this structure gives all children the opportunity to earn points 
for their house and take part in what should be a fun event whilst also reinforcing spelling 
rules. The final will take place on the afternoon of Thursday, 13 March for all Key Stages. 

Please encourage your child to get involved and do the best they possibly can by supporting 
them in learning the spellings at home. The list of to learn words will be sent home via email. 
The full list of words will also be posted on the school website. If your child requires further 
challenge after learning the words for their year group, please encourage them to try the 
words for the year group above where they are. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr. Joris 

Computing Lead and Event and Competitions Co-ordinator. 
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